
Attention All TWU, Local 514 Members

If you did not receive your TWU Rada Carving Set at the
December 2014 Membership Meeting, You may pick one up at the

Regular January 2015 Membership Meeting and in February, March,
April, May, June, July, August, September, October, and November

2015 as long as you have not already received one. You must attend
a membership meeting in order to receive one.
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Dale Danker, President
kg:opeiu330, afl-cio, clc


